
 

 

FA MATCH BASED DISCIPLINARY SYSTEM  
 

LAUNCH 6th JUNE 2011 

As you are aware, the new Match Based Discipline system will be introduced for all Adult 
teams at all levels from the start of next season, 2011/12.  
 
There are a number of very important aspects in the system and that it is imperative that 
everyone involved understands. Therefore The Football Association is holding a Seminar, 
hosted by television and radio presenter Mark Saggers, at Wembley Stadium that will be 
shown live on the internet.  
 
The 2 hour Seminar will be taking place on Monday 6th June 2011 commencing at 7pm. 
There are a lot of key changes and everyone involved will be able to participate in the 
session from the audience at the Seminar and those joining online with an opportunity to 
ask questions and take part in opinion polls.  
 
In order to join the seminar you will need to register in advance and can do so by clicking 
on the link below:  
 
http://video.webexlivestream.com/events/webx001/38527/ 
 
In addition, there are 250 places available to attend in person at Wembley Stadium and if 
you would like to be considered for 1 of these places please also register online. In addition 
to attending the seminar there will be an opportunity to experience a tour of the Stadium. 
Should there be too many applicants, there will be a ballot for places.  
 
Should you have any questions on the Seminar please email matchbased@thefa.com  
 
Regards  
 
Mark Ives 
Disciplinary Manager, The Football Association  
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